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I live in North Deering. The Portland Trail system is great but beyond that the cycling
route options are lacking with fragmented trail networks that require long road 
sections, often without adequate shoulders for safe, and family-friendly riding. I 
strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and 
pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council.


